From: PUC

Sent: Monday, November 13,2017 9:17 AM

To: Stern, Scott <Scott.Stern@sdreadytowork.com>
Subject: EL17-028

Mr. Stern:

Thank you for your email. The Geronimo Energy project, Crocker Wind Farm, remains an open docket before the
commission. Therefore, due to ex parte concerns I am unable to communicate with you regarding the docket outside of an
open, public meeting or correspondence. If you have questions, please contact a member of the PUC staff by (605) 773-
3201 or emailing PUC@state.sd.us.

This information guide may be helpful to you as it explains the commission’s processing of siting dockets such as this
one: http://www.puc.sd.gov/commission/Publication/sitinghandout.pdf.

Your message and my response will be posted under Comments and Responses in the electronic docket, EL17-028:
http://www.puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Electric/2017/el17-028.aspx.

Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
www.puc.sd.gov




